
  
 
 

1. The hall heaters have been serviced and are all working correctly. 
 
2. Chubb have inspected all the fire extinguishers and given the hall a certificate of conformity 
which is displayed in the side entrance notice board. 
 
3. Discussions and investigations are underway to clarify ownership of the Parish Hall and 
land, and the Hall Management Committee's responsibilities. 
 
 
John Hepburn 
Chairman Borden Parish Hall 
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